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December 2023 Board Report 

 

MPLA Activities: 

• Attended Nov. 8 MPLA state rep meeting 
• Attended Nov. 3 MPLA/ULA conference planning meeting  

ULA Activities: 

• Attended ULA Board Meeting Dec. 1, 2023 
• December’s board meeting had a long discussion on raising membership rates to better align 

with neighboring and MPLA state rates. Two options, a conservative and an aggressive, were 
shown, with most attendees favoring the conservative. This pricing change won’t take effect 
until after the 2024 joint MLPA/ULA conference. 

• ULA Conference committee met to approve ULA programs for the upcoming joint conference. 
• ULA also parted ways with our state lobbyist due to her not well representing ULA’s goals or 

mission during an important vote. 
 

 

Respectfully submitted by Brandon Bowen 

 


